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May 2024 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Welcome to St Ives School! We are delighted your child has a place with us for September 2024 and we are looking forward to 

working with your family over the next few months to ensure that your child makes a smooth transition from Primary to 

Secondary Education and a flying start in September.  

Transition Visits 

We have a dedicated transition team, led by our Senior Behaviour Lead, Mr Simon Stevens who will be visiting the local primary 

schools to meet your child in the coming weeks. We are running a Transition Day on Tuesday 16th July to meet your child and for 

them to get used to the school, the surroundings and our staff. Further details regarding the Transition Day will be sent out in 

due course. If you need assistance with transport to and from St Ives School for this day, please discuss this with your child’s 

primary school. 

 
Transition Evening 

We will be running a Welcome Evening for all parents and children on Tuesday 16th July from 4pm to 5:30pm where you will have 

the opportunity to meet your child’s tutor and meet key members of staff including the Senior Leadership Team. 

SEND Support  

For students with Special Educational Needs, we personalise the transition process to ensure your child is confident and happy 

about the move to secondary education. For more information regarding our SEND department please contact our SENDCO Mrs 

Rebecca Hickson at rhickson@stives.tpacademytrust.org. 

Ski Trip 

At St Ives School we run an incredibly popular and successful ski trip. Our next trip is scheduled for Easter 2026, when your child 

will be in Year 8. We are still finalizing the logistics, location and price of the trip it is anticipated to be in the region of £1200. An 

information evening is scheduled for Monday 18th May at 5pm in the School Hall for those interested in receiving further details 

about the trip.  

We look forward to meeting you and your child in person soon and extending a warm welcome to St Ives School. In the meantime, 

on behalf of all of us at St Ives School, we extend our very warmest wishes for your continued safety and well-being. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
 
Headteacher                   
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